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Based on feedback from users, we will soon be adding notifications for district-to-district

transfer events.

These notifications will make it easier to see when documents are shared by other

districts, streamlining the district-to-district transfer process, and will help to ensure that

transfer students start receiving necessary support at their new school as soon as

possible.

When documents are transferred between districts via district-to-district transfer, the

receiving user in the receiving district will get a notification that tells them who shared

the documents and which district the documents came from.

District-to-District Transfer notifications will fall under the Document Share notification

type and thus will be sent via the preferred method(s) for Document Share.


